
Trudy Briggs
NORTH YARMOUTH
LD 511
Dear Transportation Committee,
As a resident of North Yarmouth, Maine and a biker, walker and an outdoor lover, I 
am very interested in increasing our state's multi-use paths. Each year there are more 
collisions between cars/ trucks and bicycles and pedestrians.
We need to encourage non-motorized safe options in our state.
Please vote "ought to pass" on LD 511.


